
 

Let’s talk  

about the future of 

the Lake Clifton  

High School Site! 
 

 

When: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 
  6:30pm-8:00pm 
  
Where:  Clifton Mansion 
  2701 St. Lo Drive 

  
 
 

As part of the 21st Century Schools Initiative to construct nearly $1billion in new or renovated schools in Baltimore 

City, the School System has identified school buildings which are no longer needed for school use. This presents an 

opportunity to envision new uses in these surplus buildings to complement the surrounding communities. The Lake 

Clifton High School building is scheduled to be surplussed Summer 2019.   

 

 

Please join us to envision the future of the Lake Clifton High School Site. 

 
For more information visit https://www.surplus-schoolsbaltimore.com/ 

or email surplus-schools@baltimorecity.gov 
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